
              

 

       

                                  
  
                                                                                                                         

           ADVERTISEMENT 
   

CALL FOR STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENTS: DRAFT KZN LIQUOR LICENSING AMENDMENT BILL, 2024 

 
 
The MEC for the KwaZulu-Natal (KZN) Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs Rev M.K 
Zondi, invites all liquor traders and relevant stakeholders to attend stakeholder engagements on the Draft KZN Liquor 
Licensing Amendment Bill. The purpose of the stakeholder engagements is to provide an opportunity to all liquor traders 
and industry players within the Province of KZN to make written and/or verbal comments on the Amendment Bill.  
 
Details of the stakeholder engagements are as follows: 
 

DISTRICTS 

 

 

VENUES TIME DATES 

Uthukela  Dept of Public Works Auditorium - 

Ladysmith 

09h00 18 November 2024 

AmaJuba Emdadeni Community Hall  09h00 19 November 2024 

eThekwini Amanzimtoti Hall 09h00 26 November 2024 

uMgungundlovu KwaPoyinandi Hall - Edandale 09h00 27 November 2024 

Zululand 

 

Nongoma Multipurpose Centre 09h00 03 December 2024  

King Cetshwayo Esikhawini Hlanganani Hall  

 

09h00 04 December 2024 

 

 
 
In addition to the above schedule, further engagements with all industry players, law enforcement agencies and 

government institutions involved in the implementation of the KZN Liquor Licensing Act will be held separately and dates 

shall be communicated in due course.  

The Draft KwaZulu-Natal Liquor Licensing Amendment Bill is available on the website of the KZN Department of Economic 

Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs and KZN Economic Regulatory Authority website. Please use the following 

link to access the document: https://www.kznedtea.gov.za/ and https://kznera.org.za/ 

Written submissions must be must be submitted via email to KZNLiquorBill@kznedtea.gov.za or dropped off into 

designated boxes at the: 

1. Head office of the Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs at 270 Jabu Ndlovu 

Street, Pietermaritzburg; and 

2. Head Office of the KwaZulu-Natal Economic Regulatory Authority at 22 Dorothy Nyembe Street, Durban. 

https://www.kznedtea.gov.za/
https://kznera.org.za/
mailto:KZNLiquorBill@kznedtea.gov.za


Copies of the draft Bill are available in all the above-mentioned offices.   

The closing date for all submissions: 28 February 2025. 

If you have any queries, kindly contact: Chief Director - Navlene Thavar, Department of Economic Development, Tourism 

and Environmental Affairs at Navlene.Thavar@kznedtea.gov.za. 
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